
 

03rd May 2024 

Terrington C of E Primary School Bulletin 

Message From Head of School 

 

Dear Parents, 

We have all enjoyed another busy week at Terrington. The sun has 
been out and the children and staff have enjoyed playing and 
learning outside, either in the playground or on the meadow. 

All children enjoyed their session with Ryevitalise  (North York-
shire Moors National Park Authority) in the meadow weaving wil-
low; pond dipping and identifying the wildlife they found and cre-
ating flower crowns, followed by mirror painting. 

KS2 pupils then went to Howsham Mill on Wednesday and thoroughly enjoyed their enrich-
ment day and meeting up with their peers from across the Federation. 

I wish you all a very happy bank holiday weekend, 

Linda Bowman 

 

 

 

 

 

Financial Assistance 

You may be eligible to apply for free school meals if you receive one of the following income-
related benefits. Even though your child may already receive them now if they are in Years 
Reception, Year 1 or Year 2, it is worth applying as children who are recorded as eligible for 
free school meals will continue with free school meals for 6 years (referred to as Ever 6FSM). 

Income Support 
Income-based Job Seekers’ Allowance 
Income-related Employment and Support Allowance 
Child Tax Credit combined with both a household income below £16,190 per an-

num and not in receipt of any Working Tax Credit. 
Support under part VI of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999 
Guarantee Element of state Pension Credit 
Universal Credit and annual household earning of less than £7,400 

You can apply for free school meals here: https://www.northyorks.gov.uk/education-and-
learning/free-school-meals 

Although this is not a personal allowance for each child, children claiming and receiving free 
school meals have in some instances the opportunity for the money to be used for extra-
curricular clubs, educational visits, as well as extra resources and tutoring in school to sup-
port pupil’s learning. So please if you feel that you fit this criteria complete the form in the 
link above, or speak to the school office, 

https://www.northyorks.gov.uk/education-and-learning/free-school-meals
https://www.northyorks.gov.uk/education-and-learning/free-school-meals


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

INFORMATION 

   
Staffing Update 

 

It is with sadness that I share that Matt Marshal, who currently teaches y5/6 
at Foston, will be leaving us at the end of the academic year. I know you will 
all join me in thanking him for everything he has done for our federation in a 
variety of roles and wish him success in the future. Matt has been an amaz-
ing colleague and support to the children during his time with us. 

  

I am pleased to share that after an interview process on Tuesday we will be 
inviting Nr Neil Carlisle back to Foston in the role of Year 5/6 teacher and 
federation SENCO. Neil will be starting transition into the senco role over 
the course of this term alongside Miss Stringer in order to get to know the 
three schools from a SEND perspective. 

 

From September Mrs Hunter will return to full time teaching in September 
at Stillington 

 

Kind regards 
Sarah Moore 
Executive Headteacher FST Federation in Collaboration with Langton Pri-
mary School 
 

Blossoming Words - on display until 2nd June 

  

Recently we all took part in a poetry workshop.  The installation is now on display 
at Nunnington Hall, where it will remain until the 2nd June.  

 

The installation is accompanied by an audio track featuring a selection of poems 
created and read by workshop participants, alongside readings by the current Poet 
Laureate, Simon Armitage. If any of your pupils and their families would like to visit 
Nunnington Hall while Blossoming Words is on to view the installation, our opening 
times and prices can be found here: https://www.nationaltrust.org.uk/visit/
yorkshire/nunnington-hall/events/9c0147c1-ff50-4372-8c5a-08d135b0dbf0 
   

https://www.nationaltrust.org.uk/visit/yorkshire/nunnington-hall/events/9c0147c1-ff50-4372-8c5a-08d135b0dbf0
https://www.nationaltrust.org.uk/visit/yorkshire/nunnington-hall/events/9c0147c1-ff50-4372-8c5a-08d135b0dbf0


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

INFORMATION 

   
YEAR 6 SATS 

As we move forward throughout the Summer 

term, we look ahead to year 6 SATs which will be 

taking place from the 13th - 16th May. We will be 

offering SATs breakfast club free of charge for 

the Y6 pupils on these dates from 8:15am. 

Please see below the timetable of tests which will 

be completed on these days.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
Year 6- Bikeability (see previous bulletin for more info) 
  
  
Please click the link or scan the QR code to let us know if 
your child would like to take part.  
https://forms.office.com/e/rS117nCzjH 
 

 

 
 

Growing up in North Yorkshire  

As part of North Yorkshire surveys, we have been asked to complete a ques-

tionnaire aimed at KS1 and KS2 named Growing Up In North Yorkshire 

(GUNY) to better support their development and understanding within the 

PSHE curriculum.  

We will be conducting these questionnaires over this month with the follow-

ing year groups: 

KS1 questionnaire - Y2/3/4 

KS2 Questionnaire - Y5/6 

Please find attached guidance and further information. We have a paper 

copy of the electronic questionnaires in school for you to look through 

should you wish. These will remain on the school site.  

If you have any questions, please contact the school office addressed to Miss 

Tordoff.  

https://forms.office.com/e/rS117nCzjH


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

INFORMATION 

   
 

Cricket fundraising day 

To tie in with the cricketing T20 world 

cup competition which starts in June 

we have organised a fantastic oppor-

tunity for our children to learn both 

about cricket and raise money at the 

same time!  We are excited to welcome 

Tom Bates who represents North York-

shire Community Cricket to run some 

cricket workshops and to talk to the 

children about the successes of local 

cricketers who now play at a national level.   

This exciting event will take place on Wednesday 15h May at Terrington 

school. All the children need are their PE kits. 

Alongside developing our bowling and batting skills we would like your chil-

dren to raise money which will go towards the charities selected for their 

support earlier in the year. 

A sponsorship form will be sent home, these will need to be returned once 

the children have completed the cricket day along with any sponsorship 

raised. Please don’t feel pressure to raise a large amount, the children having 

fun and learning new skills is the main priority.  

 
 
Terrington Village Hall Event (please see attachment) 
 
 
Tech Touch Football at Village Hall  (please see attachment) 
 

 

 



WOW WORK  
NURSERY AND RECEPTION (EYFS) (CLASS 1) 

This week early years have loved independently ex-
ploring their own mini worlds full of people who help 
us! I have been amazed to see all the brilliant sculp-
ture creations as they have used their imaginations to 
make some beautiful words.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

KS1 (CLASS 2) 

We have had a fabulous week in class 2. We have done some fabulous practi-
cal Maths to count in 2s as a stepping stone to learning our 2 times tables. 
We have really enjoyed creating a timeline for the Easter Holy week and re-
telling the events from the Easter story.  

 

 

 

 

 

KS2 (CLASS 3) 

This week in KS2 we have been exploring collage in art. Our pupils experimented 

with different techniques then put their learning into practice through recreating art-

work. Take a look at what we have  been looking at: 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School  details are :- 

Email :- terrington.primary@foston.n-yorks.sch.uk 

Telephone :- 01653 648340 

Head of School :-  Mrs L Bowman 

Executive Headteacher  :- Mrs S Moore. 

DIARY DATES 

May Day Bank Holiday Friday 3rd May  2024 (Last day) 

Tuesday 7th May 2024 (First day back) 

Multi– Faith Day Wednesday 8th May  

Year 6 SATS  Monday 13th May –Thursday 16th May 

Cricket Fundraising Day Wednesday 15th May 

Y3-Y4 Malton sports Centre (Quick 

Rounders) 

Wednesday 22nd May 

Sharing Assembly (All Parents Wel-

come) 

Thursday 23rd May, 9.10am 

Thursday 18th July, 9.10am 

Y6 Bikeability Wednesday 22nd May & Thursday 23rd May 

Fantastic Friday Friday 24th May 

Summer -Half –Term Friday 24th May  2024 (Last day) 

Monday 3rd June 2024 (First day back) 

Swimming Friday 7th June—Friday 19th July (every 

week) 

KS1  Sealife Centre Trip (details to fol-

low) 

Friday 14th June 

Sports Day Tuesday 2nd July  

(Reserve Day)  4th July 

Leavers Assembly  (2.30pm) Wednesday 17th July 


